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 During this past year our Projects and events have included: 

 

• The production and installation of the Heritage board at 

Oad Street Craft Centre 

• A very successful ‘Open day’ in October to celebrate our 

10th Anniversary (one year late due to Covid restrictions) 

• The reprinting of our first book ‘Memories of Borden’. 

• The production of our Facebook page with a new 

dedicated committee member to manage it regularly. 

 

Moving from the Forge to the Parish hall for meetings 

has proved very popular and as there is more space for 

seating and parking; this together with our new publicity 

method has increased attendance at meetings and funds. 

 

We are looking forward to restarting visits to local places 

of interest now that restrictions have been lifted. 

 

We give our thanks to Borden Parish Council for its 

continuing support. 

 

Eileen 
 

Eileen Harrison 
BHG Membership Secretary 
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